From: Beth Strachan
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 9:07 AM
To: Fred Castro
Subject: Proposed RHNA Methodology and Subregional Shares

| *External Email* —l

| understand ABAG's Methodology Commi ee adopted a formula to determine alloca on of units per

municipality per the RHNA. | also understand that methodology, as it stands, would result in an alloca on of 4,900
units for the City of Alameda. That is untenable -- it would require a huge increase in units with no infrastructure
to support it. (You might know that ingress/egress for the city is limited and already problema c.) Please consider
a different methodology that takes into account the physical reality of places.

Thank you!
Beth Strachan





